
From: Michael Rose  
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 5:16 PM 
To: Kate Mihaljek 
Subject: Music and Arts Economy in New South Wales – transcript and questions on notice 

Dear Ms Mihaljek – I refer to your email dated 5 April 2018, attaching the transcript of my evidence to the 
Committee on 26 March. 
  
Attached are scanned copies of pages 48 and 49 of the transcript, marked up in red by me in order to correct 
some small typographic errors.  I do not wish to make any other changes to the transcript. 
  
The question on notice highlighted on page 47 of the transcript, seeks more detail on certain data provided 
MasterCard and reproduced in a Committee for Sydney report.  I do not have access to the additional data 
referred to and, accordingly, I am not able to answer the question on notice.  However, the Committee has 
asked MasterCard to contact the Honourable John Graham directly to discuss whether or not data of the type 
requested is available.  I hope this will be of some assistance to the Committee. 
 
Thank you again for the opprotunity to give evidence before the Committee. 
  
Best regards 
  
  
  
Michael Rose 
 




